
To those processing the DA application for Hugos Manly, Manly Wharf, The Esplanade, 

As both a lower north shore resident and frequent customer to many of Manly's fantastic food 
& beverage operations I would like to communicate my support for the Hugos Developement 
Application to increase its outdoor seating.

I can only hope that Hugos application is approved, enabling the business to build & continue 
on its long history of exemplary service and quality offering. Hugos have demonstrated with 
their lower deck seating in operation over a number of years that this extension application is 
entirely appropriate, in sync with the wharf precinct & would be widely supported by locals & 
visitors to Manly.

The Hugos team & product have shown themselves to be excellent operators and this seating 
extension will only help them continue to provide the level of service they do. Their location 
facing west is well suited to food & beverage use and perfectly suited to this outdoor seating 
extension.

Council would be hard pressed to find a better candidate for this site, location & intended 
purpose and approval will only add to the precinct offering & amenity. 

Kind regards

--
Hamish Jordan
4/1 Eaton Street, Neutral Bay, 2089

Sent: 21/11/2020 5:57:34 PM
Subject: D.A 2020/0962


